
Printed on: 04/12/2020 09:10:06

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

27/11/2020  20:25:302020/4550/P INT Keith Holmes The extractor flue will be next to our front and only outside door and we will be polluted in our house with 

smells and chemicals. The flue will also be very close to the windows of bedrooms and our only living room 

meaning that they can¿t be opened without the cooking smell and vaporised oils permeating throughout the 

whole house particularly as due to the pandemic we have to have our windows open to prevent virus 

transmission. The summer months will be unbearable if we can¿t open our windows. We are also concerned 

that customers will eat their food while sitting on our window sills and the steps of the hairdressers opposite 

our front door and discard leftover food and packaging in the pedestrianised pavement around the residential 

properties. This will attract mice and rats which are a health hazard. We do not think another fast food outlet is 

needed as there already 7 within a few meters of each other.
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